
 Burnaby South Secondary School & the BC Provincial School for the Deaf 
 Parent Advisory Council (PAC) General Meeting 

 AGENDA 
 Wednesday, October 19, 2022 @ 7:00 pm 

 In-person - Multi-Purpose Room 

 1.  Welcome and Introductions 
 2.  Student Government Presentation - Ms. Tanu Sandhu and exec members 
 3.  WECouncil Presentation - Ms. Alysha Sarai and exec members 
 4.  Who’s Who at South (Staff who support our Students): 

 i.  Principal - Ms. Victoria Lee 
 ii.  Vice Principals - Mr. James Morton and Ms. Deena Lewis 
 iii.  Student Services Department Head - Ms. Jacquie Fenn 

 5.  Principal’s Presentation 
 a.  School priorities and goals 
 b.  Standard based assessment 
 c.  Parent-teacher conferences 

 6.  PAC Financial Report 
 a.  2022-2023 Funding Requests 
 b.  Account Balances 

 7.  DPAC - call for volunteer representative 
 8.  Old Business/New Business 

 a.  Expert Presentation: Mental health and family dynamics (external) 
 b.  Parent Information Evening: Social media (Safe School 

 Specialist) 
 9.  Questions and Answers (time permitting) 

 Next Meeting: Thursday, December 8, 2022 at 7:00pm In Person 

 If you are unable to join us and would like any topics or questions raised during our  PAC 
 meetings, please contact us at  chair.burnabysouthsecondary@gmail.com  and 

 cochair.burnabysouthsecondary@gmail.com 

 Your BSS PAC 2022/2023 is actively looking for parents/guardians to join. We currently 
 have 4 executives and 2 members at large, and are looking to welcome more. Please 

 email the Chair and Co-Chair if you are interested. 

 PAC Meetings 2022-2023 
 Thursday, December 8, 7pm ○ In person, social and holiday celebration, catered 

 Thursday, January 12, 7pm ○ Zoom, funding request assessment and approval 

 Wednesday, March 8, 7pm ○ In person, grad transitions, scholarships 

 Thursday, May 4, 7pm ○ In person, AGM, PAC elections, regular budget 
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